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Thank you for your reception report... 

Enclosed is a reception verification card, a copy of our log for 
comparison with your reception report, and a coverage map for your 
collection. 

The reports we received indicated that reception was made difficult 
due to programming by WNOX, unscheduled testing with tone by an 
unidentified station, and an unidentified station broadcasting in 

Spanish. 

Our thanks to the membership of the National Radio Club for the 
detailed reports and especially to Carl Dabelstein of the NRC 
for coordinating the test. Listed below are verified reception 
reports received to date: 

Darryl Belanger; Swan River, Manitoba 
Ross Hansch; Madison, Wisconsin 
Edward Krejny; Middleburg Heights, Ohio 
Jerry Star; Hubbard, Ohio 
Stanwood Morss; Bradford, Mass. 
Ken Chatterton; Mannsville, New York 
Carl Dabelstein; Lincoln, Nebraska 
James Pogue; West Lafayette, Indiana 
Joseph Fela; South Plainfield, New Jersey 
Karl Forth; Villa Park, Illinois 
Alan Bertrand; Chicago, Illinois 
Neil Zank; Lincoln, Nebraska 
Waynek Murphy; Louisville, Kentucky 
Alan Merriman; Fairfax, Virginia 
Sidney Steele; Charleston, Illinois 
Robert Kramer; Chicago, Illinois 
Richard Lauhead; St. Paul, Minnesota 
George Bertonz; Oak Lawn, Illinois 
Ernest Wesolowski; Omaha, Nebraska 
Bill Whitacre; Lansing, Michigan 
Jeff Falconer; Clinton, Ontario 
Kermit Geary; Walnutport, Pennslyvania 
David Peterson Jr; Winnetka, Illinois 


